TEXAS VETERANS COMMISSION
NORTH TEXAS DISTRICT

Certificate of Appreciation

Tarrant County Veterans Service Office

In appreciation of your outstanding support of veterans in the North Texas area. Thank you for working with TVC to fill your
open positions and considering veterans, you have made a positive impact in their lives. The Texas Veterans Commission would
like to express our deepest appreciation and gratitude for your personal recognition of the men and women who have served their

country so courageously. Job well done!
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CURTIS CHALUPA, DISTRICT MANAGER We Salute You! DAN CLARK, DISTRICT SUPERVISOR






